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Dear Brethren, 
 

The attached is an update on Danny Araya's son, Pablo, who has been 
suffering from a problem with his red blood cell count, and having to undergo 
several recent blood transfusions to replace the cells.  I have translated Bro. 
Danny's last two brief updates.  Notice the change in the doctor's opinion in 
the last report.  Please be in prayer for little Pablo. 
 

Bro. Carl 
Luke 19:10 
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Update on Pablo Araya in Costa Rica 

 

 

Pablo Araya, 11 yrs. Old 

The following is an update on Pablo Araya’s hemoglobin condition.  We have been reporting on 

his problem with low red blood cell counts, which has resulted in several blood transfusions over 

time.  If has been recurring, so there has been talk among the doctors that the problem may be 

with his spleen, and that removing the spleen would solve the problem. 

The following are the last two translated reports sent by his father, Danny, GPA Missionary in 

Costa Rica. 

_________________ 

His hemoglobin is dropping again, he is very brave, he doesn't complain, but we notice that at 

least he is calm and can go to church and study.  On Monday is his appointment with the 

specialist 

(the most recent) 

The specialist has already seen Pablo, and based on the test results, she believes that his 

problem is not in his spleen but in his bone marrow. This Wednesday, God willing, they will 

perform more in-depth tests. On the same Wednesday, they will perform another blood 

transfusion. On Thursday, May 8, they will perform a bone marrow biopsy, and on the 19th they 

will see him again to see the results. 

Please keep Pablo in your prayers, and may the doctors be led by God’s 

sovereign and merciful hands. 

Bro. Carl, GPA 

Bro. Carl 

Luke 19:10 


